
From: Gil Velasquez [mailto:sim131@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2009 5:54 PM 
To: Christina Weinhofer 
Subject: Re: Recommendation Letter 
 
 
"Dear Sweetwater Homes, 
 
When we decided to build our home, we did extensive legwork in asking and researching several 
different builders in the Keys. After comparing and finally meeting your staff we knew we had 
our builder.  The Sweetwater Homes entire team was very attentive throughout the entire 
process.  Since we did not live locally, we would drive down to meet with you with questions 
and requests and you were always very accommodating and made time for us.  The building of 
our house went very well and thanks to eveyones help we now have a beautiful dream house 
which we have been enjoying tremendously. 
 
We would happily recommend Sweetwater Homes to anyone that is looking to build their home 
in the Florida Keys. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gil & Ofelia Velasquez" 
 
 


